From: Selsley Community Group [
Sent: 22 January 2019 13:59

To: ~WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan Review. Stage 2: Emerging Strategy

Categories: Consulation response

Dear SDC

We have recently been able to study the Emerging Strategy but not in time to submit comments by 18 January
2019.

However we are content with the local plan and emerging strategy.

As a voluntary Community Group representing residents in Selsley, we will appreciate being consulted directly in
future and as the plans and strategies develop.
Best wishes

fof
Selsley Community Group



